
 

 
PURPOSE:    Participatory Governance Leaders Meeting 
LOCATION:  



3. PRC Rubric – 2nd Read for Approval 
Craig Gawlick introduced Pat Hyland and Cara Miyasaki as fellow PRC members present at the meeting. Gawlick reported on the PRC revisions 
made since the rubric was presented as a first read to PaRC on November 20, 2013. Gawlick commented that PRC followed PaRC’s 
recommendation to shift the focus of the rubric from the program data to the analysis of the program. Gawlick stated that the presented rubric was 
the instructional rubric. Once this rubric was finalized, its prompts would be used to build the administrative and student services rubrics. PRC 
worked alongside Elaine Kuo to ensure that the PRC rubric aligned with the program review. Some of the program review template language can be 
found in the PRC rubric. 
 
In regard to 



5. Perkins Rubric Presentation 
Mark Anderson provided hard copies of the Perkins rubric and requested that any feedback be written on the provided rubric and returned his office 


